
Dear Chair Clem, 
 
Too many people do not understand what constitutes a GE crop. Local governments trying to impose 
new restrictions on GE crops, would create a great hardship on the industry. These crops are already 
controlled by USDA, EPA, and the FDA. This is enough control to protect the public.  
Please oppose HB 2469. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Bill Gooding 
5357 St Paul Hwy NE 
Saint Paul, OR 97137 
wgooding@stpaultel.com 
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